
Pre-Health Professions Programs Workshop Series Presents: 

“Will this affect my application?”  

 Solving the Mystery of Withdrawals, Credit/No Credit, and Repeat Courses and How 
They Affect Applications to Medical, Dental, and Veterinary School.  

 

Dates, Times, Locations: 

Friday, November 12, 2:30-3:30pm- East Building Room 819, Conference Room 

Monday, November 15, 10-11am- East Building Room 819, Conference Room 

Please RSVP to kelly.gentry@hunter.cuny.edu 

*Remember the deadline to Withdraw from a course is November 17th 

Please join us for this informational workshop and have your transcript questions answered! 

mailto:kelly.gentry@hunter.cuny.edu�

